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GCCISD Communications Department Wins Awards at TSPRA

The Goose Creek CISD Communications Department brought back numerous awards from the Texas School Public
Relations Association (TSPRA) Conference. Goose Creek CISD competes in the 10,000 to 30,000 students division. 

Gold Star Awards were earned for the Goose Creek CISD Website, a flyer, two published features, a photo, and a logo.
Silver Star Awards were presented to the department for the 2013-2014 Back to School Newsletter (Non-English Speaking
Audience), a published feature, seven photos, four advertisements, a video and two programs. The group received Bronze
Star Awards for a video, a booklet, a program and a poster.

Members of the Goose Creek CISD Communications team are Beth Dombrowa, director; Susan Passmore, assistant
director; Carrie Pryor-Newman, multi-media production specialist; Mima Trujillo, webmaster and Kathy Minter, secretary.
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